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Good Morning, 

 
The USDA Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) is excited to announce that the 2021 Child and Adult 
Care Food Program (CACFP) and Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) participant Area Eligibility 
data are now available! 
 
At the start of every fiscal year, FNS releases a special tabulation of data provided by the Census 
Bureau for CACFP and SFSP that establishes area eligibility in the CACFP and SFSP. These data are 
effective as of October 1, 2020. 
 
The FNS mapping tools have also been updated to reflect the new data. To see the map, click this 
link. The data set is also available for download on FNS’ open data site. 
 
To learn more about using census data for establishing area eligibility for CACFP and SFSP Area 
Eligibility using Census Data, please see our policy memorandum. 
 
Please note that the map works best when opened in the following browsers: Google Chrome or 
Mozilla Firefox. 

https://www.fns.usda.gov/areaeligibility
https://usda-fns.hub.arcgis.com/datasets/USDA-FNS::fy21-fns-cacfp-sfsp-eligibility
https://www.fns.usda.gov/cn/area-eligibility-child-nutrition-programs

